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Hi Greg,
There are no plans at this time to extend the comment period.

I'd like to just mention, as the Project is ELDP, the entirety of the case file and all documents related to the EIR are
available on the City's website for the Project under the tab "other documents."

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you.
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